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AMA CHARTER #895 

Direct correspondence to: Bruce Whatley, 8202 Cheshire Way, Louisville, KY 40222 

September Meeting: 
The LRCC Club meeting was held on 
October 4th, 2016 at the Club Field. 
The meeting was opened up at 7:00pm 
 
Attendance: 
The meeting was attended by 
President: John Vetter, Vice President 
Gary Esterle, Treasurer Jerry Hermes, 
Secretary Bruce Whatley and 9 other 
club members. : ( 
 
Chad Asmus attended as a guest. 
Chad is a representative for Balsa USA. 
Chad had flow for a couple of days at 
our field as he was passing though 
Louisville headed to another meet. He 
was flying a Balsa USA Newport 17. 
Very impressive. Chad donated Balsa 
USA coupons to the club for all of the 
hospitality. Chad you’re always 
welcome. 
 
The next meeting will start the winter 
schedule, Tuesday November 1st at 
Bowman Field Aero Club field at 7:30 
PM.  
 
December's meeting as in the past will 
be used for election results and a 
Christmas party pot luck dinner. It will 
be held on December 6th, the 
first Tuesday of the month. Arrive early 
if possible to help set up. 
 
For new members the Club Web Site is 
as follows: http://www.lrccky.com The 
Newsletter is now open and also posted 
on our Facebook Page for all to enjoy. 
 
 
 

 

Treasurers' Report: 
The Treasurer's report was read and was 
approved. We have money. : ) 
 
Prior Months Meeting Minutes: 
The September minutes where read and 
approved. (A big thanks goes out to Gary 
for taking notes at the previous meeting.)  
 
Old Business: 
The muffler on the 12 year old mower that 
has rusted out has not been replaced 
yet. That work was scheduled for this 
month. Instead the blade clutch which 
suddenly failed was more pressing. Good 
thing we purchased a new mower!!! 

Last month it was proposed that we add a 
ONE TIME assessment to the 2017 dues 
of $20 per member to help pay off the 
mower debt. The $20 mower membership 
assessment fee for 2017 was approved by 
the Board following that motion. 2018 
dues will be back to normal. 

 Elections: Nominations are as follows:   
President Gary Esterle                         
Vice President Jim Rippy 
Treasurer Jerry Hermes   
Secretary Bruce Whatley                 
Board Members Leaving Office    
( Sonny Forest, Jim Rippy, Ray Glass)    
Board Members Nominated                 
(Bill Crawley, Ray Glass, Larry Lowe), 
Possible forth nominations (Sonny Forest 
and Mike Davis). If any members are 
interested, please contact John Vetter or 
Bruce Whatley by replying to this Email. 
Please let one of the current officers know 
if you would be willing to help. 
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 New Business:                                                                          
The dirt pile purchase a few years ago has been 
depleted. It was approved to purchase more. Mike 
Davis volunteered to check his connection for the best 
price. Thanks Mike!!! 
 
What New? 
Jim Rippy brought an Eflite Timber, has spring landing 
gear, with stabilization, wing slats, flaps and comes 
with Floats. Jim says is very smooth in the air. Jim 
donated the $10 back to the club. 
 

 
 
 50/50: 
None 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:25 pm. 
___________________________________________ 
 
 
Reminders: 
AMA cards with the Club sticker must be displayed on 
ones person while flying at the field. There are card 
sleeves in the Club house in the file cabinet second 
drawer for members to use to pin or clip on. 
This helps verify AMA insurance and Club 
membership. 
Thank you for your compliance. 
 
Guest may fly on three separate occasions before 
being required to join to fly as a Club member. 
 
November meeting will start the winter schedule at the 
Aero Club at 7:30 PM. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Note the discount after midyear only applies to new 
members. 
 
Club Merchandise: 
Jerry has hats $10, shirts $12, $16 depending on size 
for sale at every meeting. If you have specific 
requests, contact Jerry. 

Jerry now has club window decals, made out of vinyl, 
which his daughter makes.  They are really nice!  
They sell for $12. 
 
 
2016 Meeting Dates: 
November 1st 7:30pm @ The Aero Club 
December 6th 7:30pm @ The Aero Club 
NOTE: Christmas Party December 6th  
 
2017 FunFly Dates: 
Numb Thumbs 1/1/2017 - 10:00am till 
 
 
Chad Asmus attended as a guest. Chad is a 
representative for Balsa USA. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


	Next Meeting: Tuesday, November 1st. 7:30 PM @
	The Aero Club

